
 

Amendment to Council Bill 22-0685 concerning volume-based pricing system for 

trash services 

Councilmember Herndon         June 27, 2022 

 

Councilmembers, 

I move to amend CB22-0685 as follows: 

 1. On page 9, line 27, strike “Section 8. Reporting. The manager of 

transportation and infrastructure shall report in writing to city council by February 1, 

2025, and every two years thereafter, regarding the operation of the program.” and 

replace with “Section 8. A new Section 49 of Chapter 48 of the Denver Revised 

Municipal Code shall be created by adding the language as follows: 

Sec. 48-49. – Reporting.  

The manager of transportation and infrastructure shall report in writing to city council by 

February 1, 2025, and every two years thereafter, regarding the operation of the 

program.” 

PURPOSE OF THE AMENDMENT 

The amendment will codify the reporting requirement.  

 

If the amendment passes it will not require a delay in publication 

 


